CAN YOU IDENTIFY THIS LOCATION?

We will identify this building in the next issue of the Greene Informer. The picture in the fall issue
was of the old South Side C V R R. bridge and it was correctly identified by Julius Bernhardt of
Fayetteville If you have any old photographs you would like to share with us for the newsletter,
please contact the Township office at 263-4990
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"A NEWSLETTER F0R GREENE TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS.

THE SUPERVISORS AND EMPLOYEES OF GREENE TOWNSHIP WISH EVERYONE A SAFE AND
HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON. IT HAS BFEN OUR PLEASURF SERVING THE RESIDENTS OF GREENE
TOWNSHIP FOR ANOTHER YEAR AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO THE NEW YEAR AHFAD, WE
HERE WISH ALL OF YOUl JOY AND HAPPINESS IN THE YFAR TO COME.

1997 TownsHIP RoAD WORK

FACH SPRING THE BOARD OF SUIPERVISORS ALONG WITH THE ROAD MASTER TOUR THE
TOWNSHIP ROADS TO DETERMINE WHICH ROADS NEED REPAIRED OR REPAVED, THIS YFAR
THE TOWNSHIP PAVED AND MILLED APPROXIMATELY 3 MILES OF TOWNSHIP ROADS,
INCLUDING THE COMMUTER PARKING LOT AT EXIT 8, AND STRIPED APPROXIMATELY 20
MILES., THE TOTAL COST FOR THIS WORK WAS $173177.70: $152.878.97 WAS PAID FROM
LiQuID FUEL MONIES AND THE BALANCE Of $20,298.73 WAS PAID FROM GENERAL FUNDS,



